
 

Holiday Notice  

 

College will remain closed from 30-09-2022 to 31-10-2022 due to Puja Holidays (Durga Puja 

, Laxmi Puja, Kali Puja , Bhatridwitiya and Chhat Puja) as per statute of WBSU and 

notification of the Govt of WB . The college will reopen on 1st November, 2022. All 

Undergraduate classes will remain suspended during the vacation. 

However, the College office will remain open on 11th, 12th, 14th ,17th,19th, 21st and 28th 

October, 2022, for administrative and NAAC related work. 

Further, Post Graduate classes may be held from 11-10-2022 to 22-10-2022 as per 

requirements of the Departments. 

 

Sd/- 

Principal 

29-09-2022 

 


